
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- 

Electronic format created by UNION LABOR 

May 4th, 2018 

 

To:  All Local G-555 Members 

From:  The G-555 Contract Negotiation Team 

 

Re:  Contract Negotiations 

 

 

Dear Brothers & Sisters, 

 

The Union and the Company continued negotiations for a new collective bargaining agreement this week.   

Both parties continued to exchange proposals. This week’s proposals continued to deal with contract 

language, as well as benefit plans.  The parties are scheduled to meet again next week. 

 

Please visit our Facebook page (www.facebook.com/LocalG555/) & website (www.G-555.com) for 

continued updates. 

 

With your continued support, we will continue to fight for a fair and equitable contract for our members 

and your families. 

 

Our BARGAINING STRENGTH is in our UNITY! 
 
 

Fraternally Yours, 
 

 

The Local G-555 Negotiating Team 

 

Eddie Hall 

Robyn Arbogast 

Micky Prendergast 

Paul Talboo 

Wil Soto 

Jim Davis 

Debbie Moffitt 

Rob Newsome 

Tim Reindel 

Dominic Rios 
 


